DATE: November 20, 2014
TO: Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors
FROM: Mike Hafemann, Superintendent, Milwaukee County House of Correction (HOC)
SUBJECT: Informational Report, from the Superintendent, House of Correction,

Providing an Update on the Armor Contract as requested by the

Committee for Judiciary, Safety and General Services

Issue

The Committee for Judiciary, Safety and General Services requested a written update on
the Armor contract.

Discussion

Attached is a report which summarizes staffing and other important considerations on the
transition of inmate medical services to Armor.

Recommendation

This is an informational report unless otherwise directed by the Chairwoman or
Committee.

Fiscal Effect

A fiscal note form was not developed for this informational report.

Respectfully Submitted,

Mol H famsaar

Michael Hafemann, Supbﬁintendent
Milwaukee County House of Correction

o County Executive Chris Abele
Raisa Koltun, County Executive’s Office
Kelly Bablitch, County Board
Don Tyler, Director, DAS
Josh Fudge, Fiscal & Budget Administrator, DAS
Steve Cady, Fiscal & Budget Analyst, County Board
Janelle Jensen, Committee Clerk-Finance, County Board Staff



